Regular Monthly Meeting October 10, 1996

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held Thursday, October 10, 1996, at 7:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Andrew Piccuta present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the September 12, 1996 meeting.

The Police Report was read.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the General Fund bills.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the Sewer Fund Bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Ocey A & Ruth D. Bosley subdivision contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve the Frank Criscito Subdivision, Contingent upon satisfaction of review items by the Lawrence County Planning Commission.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Richard Schweinsberg to adopt Ordinance #2-1996 to consolidation of all ordinance to install Civil Penalties.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to approve Resolution #9-1996, to execute the 1996 CDBG Contract and related documents.

Halloween Hours were set for Thursday, October, 31 from 6:00pm to 7:30pm.

Public Comment:

Mrs. Worek, Baldwin Road, stated that she was having problems with storm water in front of her house, and requested that the problem be corrected. Mrs. Worek also stated her dissatisfaction with the police department and its response time.

Motion to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner

Secretary-Treasurer

Brian D. France